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PRINCIPAL'S REPORTPRINCIPAL'S REPORT

Book Week 2020Book Week 2020
What a wonderful week we have had celebrating our Book
Week, Curious Creatures, Wild Minds. We were especially
impressed with all the creative costumes. Well done families!
The students had fun parading their amazing costumes with
their stage and the look of pride on their faces was wonderful
to see after a very sombre year.
In the library, students had fun reading books, participating in
'Guess the Character' Quiz, a monster scavenger hunt and
beginning their Curious Creature drawings.

Welcome back Mrs SoteloWelcome back Mrs Sotelo
This term Mrs Sotelo returned to CSPS. We are excited to have
her back as our Substantive Assistant Principal. Mrs Sotelo will
take on several roles including supporting small groups from
each stage.

Until next term....

Mrs Daniela Frasca

PrincipalPrincipal

SCHOOL NEWSSCHOOL NEWS

Peer SupportPeer Support
This term the Department of Education has amended the
guidelines around
COVID-19 for schools. These changes means that the Peer
Support program will recommence beginning this Friday 23
October.
This was well received by our Stage 3 students who are all very
excitied to lead Peer Support again.

Kindergarten OrientationKindergarten Orientation

With the easing of COVID-19 restrictions, we are pleased to
advise that we are now able to hold a Transition morning for our
2021 Kindergarten students on WednesdayWednesday 44 NovemberNovember from
9.30am.

If you have or know of a child who will be starting school in 2021
and who has not enrolled, please contact the office as soon as
possible to fill out an enrolment form and submit the required
documentation.

News from the LeadersNews from the Leaders

Peer support is starting again this week on Friday 23 October.
All the students are so excited for it to start up again.

Book Week was yesterday, Tuesday 20 October. All the
students dressed up and there were some amazing costumes.
Congratulations to the best costume winners.

The P&C have extended the Crazy Camel due date to Thursday
22 October so make sure your drawings/pictures are handed
into the Office by Thursday. You can order pillowcases,
calendars, tea towels and much more.

The Curious Creatures and Wild Minds drawing competition is
due 26 October. We can’t wait to see everyones creations/
drawings and most of all who wins!
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AWARD WINNERSAWARD WINNERS

Qusay A, Nicolas G, Usku O - KB

Hussam A, Yan M, Alexander T - 1/2K

Malik F, Eric P, Emma W - 3/4M

Juho B, Lewis G, George M, Noah N - 3/4S

River C - 3/4T
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Isabelle B-T, Tamsin C, Dash K - KRM

Alyssa K - 1/2K

P&C NEWSP&C NEWS

The P&C hopes that everyone had a wonderful break and is
ready for Term 4! We continue to monitor COVID restrictions
and hope that we might be able to plan some fun events for our
community in the near future.

The Exec team have been busy over the break and have
exciting news to share – we have partnered with a number of
businesses (the majority of these local to Canterbury South)
to help us in our fundraising efforts. Fundraising plays an
important role in most schools. It fills the gap between a
schools allocated funding to provide additional resources for
our children in various areas such as Science, Technology,
Languages and Music, to name just a few.

We will be sharing details of our new partnerships/sponsorships
in each newsletter, the first being with Hillview Farms:

OSCH NEWSOSCH NEWS
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EXTRA CURRICULAREXTRA CURRICULAR

4

https://canterburysps.schoolzineplus.com/newsletter/article/188?skin=1
https://prod005-au.sz-cdn.net/canterburysps/media/826/201020031507630/600x865/vip_music.jpg
https://prod005-au.sz-cdn.net/canterburysps/media/826/201020031507630/600x865/vip_music.jpg

	Book Week 2020
	Welcome back Mrs Sotelo
	Peer Support
	Kindergarten Orientation
	News from the Leaders

